Edinburgh celebrates Middle Eastern Cinema ( 29/01/2010 ) 

The Middle Eastern Film Festival will run at the Filmhouse, Edinburgh from Friday 12 February to Monday 1 March 2010.
The focus for this year is Egypt. Unfairly referred to as Hollywood on the Nile, because of its comparatively large output of melodramas and elaborate musicals, Egyptian cinema has consistently confounded its critics by producing films of international significance, often against a background of political censorship.
The 2010 Middle Eastern Film Festival has been supported by Scottish Screen, and some films will be toured to regional cinemas and film societies across Scotland with support from Regional Screen Scotland.
For more information and a full programme, visit: 
W: www.filmhousecinema.com/seasons/middle-eastern-film-festival-2010/
http://www.scottishscreen.com/news/news_story.php?news_id=933

